
In Remembrance – 10/22 to 10/23 – CAWG 
 
In 2023, the California Wing of the Civil Air Patrol sadly bid farewell to some dedicated 
members who have since taken their final flight into the great beyond. These extraordinary 
individuals, who served tirelessly and selflessly in the cause of community service and aviation 
excellence, will forever be remembered for their unwavering commitment and invaluable 
contributions. As we honor their memory, let us be reminded that they have embarked on a 
new journey into bluer skies and tailwinds, where their legacy continues to inspire us to reach 
for greater heights in the name of service, unity, and the enduring spirit of the Civil Air Patrol. 
 
Lt Col Edwin Hooper – CA458 – SQ 59 – 11/22 
Lt Col “D” Fringer – no unit given. – 11/22 
Maj Gary W. Higginbotham – CA387 – SQ 5 – 1/23 
Capt Joseph LeChuga – CA146 – SQ 50 – 2/23 
Maj Doug Miller – CA295 – SQ 56 – 2/23 
Maj Bernard J. Wilson –former CAWG/was at national - 4/23 
Maj Timothy J. Martin – CA273 – SQ 85 – 9/23 
Lt Col James W. Hottois – CA435 – SQ 11 and wing – 9/23 
 


